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Friday 5th December 2023 

 
 
Young Voices Reminder 

All the children going to Young Voices have worked extremely hard this week, we are very proud of them and cannot 
wait until Monday.  

On Monday 8th January, we will be leaving school at 11.30 am. The children attending this event will need to come 
in a coat, white t shirt/young voices t shirt and comfy black bottoms. They need a small bag with two disposable 
packed lunches, plenty of water and some small snacks. It will be a very long day, but we will have an amazing time. 
We are estimated to arrive back at school at 11pm, but the school will inform all parents via MCaS message, if we 
are running early or late. Please collect your child from the Lavenham Road gates promptly. 

Staff Changes 

Miss Bunn will no longer be the school SEND lead but will be supporting Mrs Robinson in her new role as school 
SEND co-ordinator.  

From Monday 8th January we will be splitting year 6 children into three maths classes. This is instead of year 6 
boosters before school. We believe this will support them daily towards their Key Stage 2 SATS in May. The third 
teacher will be Mrs Mcleavy, she will also be working two afternoons where she will help with small booster groups.  

Dojos 

We have decided to adapt our school reward system. We feel the emphasis on dojos has moved more to the effort 
the children and parents are doing at home. Class dojos will continue to be rewarded for the effort and behaviour that 
the children demonstrate in class and around school. Home reading and homework will be rewarded with golden 
tickets. 

Parking in and around school 

Please park/drop off your child sensibly around school. This for the safety of your children. Parking in disabled spaces 
(unless a blue badge is on display) and in the yellow restricted zones is prohibited at all times. 

If care is not taken, then we may have to close the school car park to all at all times. 

The school is fully supportive of the Police’s Operation Snap, we will report any illegal parking or dropping off around 
the school site. 

Diary Dates 

8th January                 Young Voices 

8th January                 Swimming starts (year groups been contacted) 

9th February  School closes at 3.30 pm for half term  

 
 

Happy New Year  

Yours faithfully 

Mrs T Storr 

http://www.springfieldprimaryacademy.net/

